
Construction to Begin on the  

FY 2023-2024 Pavement Resurfacing Project 
Your SB1 Funds and Measure W Investment at Work! 

The City of Pacifica will be resurfacing your street soon. Construction is expected to start in July of 

2023. 
 

During the anticipated three months of construction, use of the street will be interrupted as significant 

roadwork and other construction activities will take place at various locations. An increase in noise, 
dust, and traffic delays can also be expected. 

 

We appreciate the community’s patience and cooperation as the work is completed. The City and its 
contractors will make every effort to minimize disruption, and we will keep you informed of the 
project’s progress. 

 

After your street is resurfaced, the City places a three (3) year moratorium on excavating the newly 

resurfaced streets. Trenching to replace your sewer lateral and connecting to the existing sewer 
mainline in the street within the project area is prohibited until the summer of 2026. 

 

However, in the event of certain circumstances beyond the control of the property owner, excavation 

of the newly resurfaced streets would be permitted. There will be certain requirements the property 
owner will need to follow after trenching into the street. To allow trenching in the newly resurfaced 

streets, the City will require additional work to the regular pavement restoration, including but not 
limited to, re-overlaying the pavement and applying a slurry seal beyond the trench area to comply 
with City Standards. These are extra costs to the property owner that could easily be avoided with 

proper timing if the sewer lateral replacement work is performed prior to the resurfacing project. 
 

If you are not sure of your sewer line’s condition or you believe you should replace it, you can 

contact the City’s Wastewater Division at 650-738-7472. 
 

Please call the Engineering Division at 650-738-3767 for questions on the resurfacing project. 
 

The City’s 5-year Street Maintenance Plan can be viewed at: 
https://www.cityofpacifica.org/departments/public-works/engineering/city-streets-maintenance-
program 

 

https://www.cityofpacifica.org/departments/public-works/engineering/city-streets-maintenance-program
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